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Pupils of the week 

Mrs Barker’s Class 

Hattie Moor 

Reece McGreevy 

Merryn Kelly 

Poppy Durham 

Faye Gardner 

Mea Thubron 

Evelyn Burton 

Home discussion    

question               

Stan asked… 

Whose              

responsibility is it to make 

sure that everyone is    

valued in our school? 

Three cheers to our staff and children for coping so well with the upheaval we have          
experienced this week. The children have continued to learn with smiley faces and superb 
behaviour. They have thoroughly enjoyed working with our PE teachers, Mr Walker and   
Miss Hodgson, who will continue to deliver high quality PE lessons each week.                
Our CEO visited this week and was extremely impressed with the learning that is taking 
place across the school and the standard of work in children’s books. Well done!  Mrs Channing  

D.F Motors                                                                                                                 
Motor engineers Est 1965   A family business that cares       

*Free pick up and delivery *Service and pre-MOT for all types of vehicle, includ-
ing hybrid and electric cars  *Approved auto-diagnosis centre  *Ford and Peuge-

ot parts always in stock  *Specialists in VW, Audi and Skoda servicing                             
*Tyres, batteries, exhausts etc supplied  *Bosch air conditioning specialist 

Station Yard, Great Ayton, TS9 6HJ     01642 722106     www.dfmotors.net 

We’re planning to have a Summer Fair!  

RAFT members are working really hard behind the scenes to plan for us to have a Summer Fair this 

year. Our fairs are always great fun and a brilliant way of bringing the Great Ayton community   

together. If you would like to help RAFT with this exciting event, please email 

RAFT@roseberryacademy.org 

After school clubs update                                                                                                    

I am pleased to inform you that Simon Carson Sport School will deliver a range of after school clubs after half 

term. Letters will be coming out next week! Due to the installation of a new fire alarm system, funded by the 

Enquire Learning Trust, there will be no holiday club on the Roseberry site during February half term.                          

                                                          Heating Update   

Builders have been into school this week to dig holes in the lower school hall and          

corridor floors to enable plumbers to access the leaking pipework. The problem we 

are faced with is that the leaking pipes are old and corroded and plumbers need to 

find the best way of repairing or replacing them so that the solution to our heating 

problem lasts. All of the pipework is underneath concrete floors and so the project 

could prove to be extensive. The work will be carried out as quickly as possible to 

ensure that the lower school has heating once more and that our displaced children 

may return to their classrooms. In the meantime, we are grateful to Stokesley      

Primary Academy for letting us use their vacant classrooms and spare playground 

for our infant children. I have visited the classrooms and am confident that our    

children will be safe, happy and continue to learn during this time of unforeseen and 

unavoidable disruption. Thank you for being understanding, patient and supportive 

during this unusual situation!                                                                                                
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Restoration specialists. Resprays. Insurance work. 

Welding. Bodywork. Waxoyling. Free estimates.  

Tel: 01642 715894 or 07738430750 

                 autobodycraft@btinternet.com           

                                                                          www.autobodycraftstokesley.co.uk 

     

                                                                                                                             

                             School Clubs    *Charge applies 
 Mon Barbara Corner Mrs Little* Mrs Duffy 

(Lesley) 
  

  

Simon Carson 

Sports* 

Y1 – Y6 (10 max) 

Card making in the 

meeting room in the 

Lower school 
(12 – 12.30) 

Y5 – Y6  Sewing in the ICT 

Suite in the Upper School 
(3.10pm – 5.00pm) 

There is one Y6 space for 

this club. Contact Mrs 

Channing for details! 

Y1 – Y6 Home-

work Club in the 

meeting room in 

the Lower 

School 

(3pm - 3.45pm) 

EYFS – Y6 Zumba 

in the Lower School 

Hall 
(3.00pm –4.15pm) 

 

Thurs Mrs Channing and                    

Mrs Murton 
Barbara Corner  Please note: If you have signed for your child to      

attend a club, please let us know if they are unable 

to attend. Failure to do so results in staff searching 

the school for children that are at home!             

Thank you.     

Y2 – Y6  Choir in the 

Lower Hall 
(12 – 12.30) 

Please note change 

of day! 

Y2 – Y6 (10 max) Board 

Games in the meeting room 

in the Lower school 
(12 – 12.30) 

Fri Mark Cromack*  

Y1 – Y6 Football 

(3.00 – 4.45) 

Thank you to everyone who donated unwanted clothing to our Bags2school collection.                  

Your unwanted items raised £96.00 for our school! 

Thank you to Oscar, Mabel and their mum for donating packs of Blu Tack to our school. 

This will come in very handy, indeed.                                                                                        

Thanks for thinking of us whilst doing your weekly shop! 

FEBRUARY 

6th RAFT Cake stall after school – donations from children in Years 3,4,5 and 6 will be gratefully received during the 

morning at the lower school entrance! 

13th RAFT Film Club after school – 3pm until 5.30pm (finish time to be confirmed) 

15tth  3pm Science, Art and Writing beautiful work exhibition in lower hall for parents                                                                                                         

Break up for the holiday – happy holiday!   Please note, we return to school on 25th February. 

I have seen some fabulous behaviour around school and on the playground this week.                                

Well done, children - you’ve made me feel very proud!   

Please remember that we need at least two emergency contact numbers on our 

system so that we may reach you in case of an emergency! 


